
New Rate Announcement for Advanced 

Technology Assets 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you of an update regarding the rates for our advanced technology 

assets, effective from [effective date]. 

After a thorough review, we have made the decision to adjust our rates to better reflect the 

enhanced value and services we offer. The new rates are as follows: 

• Asset Type A: [New Rate] 

• Asset Type B: [New Rate] 

• Asset Type C: [New Rate] 

We believe that these adjustments will allow us to continue providing you with top-notch 

technology and support. If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


